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Docket No. 50-341

The Detroit Edison Company'

ATTH: W. S. Orser
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation

6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

,

Gentlemen:

This is to acknowledge receipt of Revision 5 dated April 4, 1991, for the
Fermi 2 Nuclear Plant, Radiological Energency Response Preparedness Plan.
This revision was received in our office on April 8, 1991.

We have reviewed the changes to the Enrico Fermi, Unit 2, Radiological
Emergency Response Preparedness Plan and determined that they are consistent
with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.54(q) and do not decrease the effectiveness
of the emergency plan. Therefore, these changes are acceptable.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact
lis. Heather Simons of my staff at (708) 790-5799.

,

Sincerely,

" Original c!gned by W. L. m g

L. Robert Greger, Chief
Reactor Programs Branch

cc: D. R. Gipson, Assistant Vice
President & Manager Nuclear
Production

Patricia Anthony, Licensing'

P. A. Marquardt, Corporate
Legal Department
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